# أوراق عمل الأندلس تحضيرية لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة





# تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← المستوى الخامس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 07-10-2025 19:35:11

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: مدرسة الأندلس

# التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الخامس











صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الخامس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
أوراق عمل دعم وإثراء الفرقان نهاية الفصل غير مجابة	1
أوراق عمل الأندلس نهاية الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	2
أوراق عمل الأندلس نهاية الفصل غير مجابة	3
أوراق عمل مسيعيد قبل اختبار منتصف الفصل غير محلولة	4
أوراق عمل مسيعيد قبل اختبار منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	5

# مدرسة الأندلس الخاصة للبنات العام الأكاديمي 2025/2026





الأوراق الإثرائية الشاملة (منتصف الفصل الأول)

مادة اللغة الإنجليزية
الصف الخامس

 	اسم الطالبة/
 	الصف والشعبة /

### **Language Function**

# Read and match.

В

- 1- How did you spend your last holiday? A. Amna
- 2- What's your name?

  B. I went skiing.
- 3- Where was she yesterday? C. I'm tired!
- 4- What's the matter? D. At school

### A B

- 1- How often do you have PE?

  A. I'm surprised!
- 2- What's the matter?

  B. I went fishing.
- 3- How did you spend your last holiday? C. At the hotel
- 4- Where were you last week? D. twice

# Vocabulary

مادة اللغة الانجليزية	راق العمل الإثرائية	
منتصف الفصل النراسي الأول		العام الأكاديمي 2025/2026
o jo i garaje.		2023/2020
V	ocabulary	
Characa tha haat an array from a la	- O -d-	
Choose the best answer from a, b	<u>, c &amp; a:</u>	
1. People must	at the bus stop to	go to work.
A. trip		
B. wait		
C. medal		
D. art exhibition		
2. My brother won the silver	hi.co inte	ne jumping race.
A. medal		ic jumping race.
B. practise		
C. reporter		
D. go round town		
3. My brother saw a wonderful paint	ting in the	2.5
A. cave		
B. metal		
C. treasure		
D. art exhibition		
Vois.		
Complete the following sentences	with words from t	<u>he box:</u>
C		
bus – medal – wait – pra	ctise – reporter	
Students must	_ for their teacher bef	ore moving outside class
Every afternoon, Mr. Ahmed drives a		_ to take people home.
My sister works as a News	·	
You will win the gold	if you	well
everyday.		
وطنية وقيم إسلامية.	الرؤية: تعلم عصري ملهم بهوية	

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

art - trip - glass - sailing

- 1. I went \_\_\_\_\_ with my father last holiday.
- 2. Our school planned a \_\_\_\_\_\_ to jungle zone.
- 3. I painted a flower in my \_\_\_\_\_ class.
- 4. The \_\_\_\_\_ is full of water.

### Grammar

A- Choose the best answer from a, b, c & d:

- B- I \_\_\_\_\_\_ football with my friends everyday.
  - A. play
  - B. plays
  - C. played
  - D. playing
  - 2. Amna \_\_\_\_\_\_ now
    - A. study
    - B. studies
    - C. is studying
    - D. are studying
  - 3. We \_\_\_\_\_ our homeworks now.
    - A. do
    - B. does
    - C. is doing
    - D. are doing

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

4. She is good at	•
A. cook	
B. cooks	
C. cooked	
D. cooking	
4. She is bad at	football.
A. play	
B. plays	
C. played	
D. playing	
5.1	in the party yesterday.
A. dance	
B. dances	
C. danced	
D. dancing	
6. Amna	T.V last night.
A. watch	
B. watches	
C. watched	
D. watching	
7. Let's	grandma this weekend.
A. visit	
B. visits	
C. visited	
D. visiting	

	أوراق العمل الإثرائي
منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول	العام الأكاديمي 2025/2026
8. Let's a movie.	
A. watch	
B. watches	
C. watched	
D. watching	
Do as shown between the brackets:	
She is eating now.	(Use "not")
23/1	m_
- They are painting at the moment.	(Use "not")
2026	2025
- Fatima is going to the supermarket now.	(Use "not")
ratima is going to the supermarket now.	(OSE HOL)
- We ( <u>watch)</u> T.V now.	(Correct the verb)
- She is good at ( <u>draw)</u> .	(Correct the verb)
- I'm bad at ( <u>play)</u> golf.	(Correct the verb)
	(3333
سرى ملهم بهوية وطنية وقيم اسلامية. 5	الدورة: عراق

7- He <u>(drive)</u> his car everyday.	(Correct the verb)
8- I ( <u>swims)</u> in the club every Monday.	(Correct the verb)
9- They ( <u>chats)</u> on the phone twice a day.	(Correct the verb)
10- Let's ( <u>draws)</u> a picture.	(Correct the verb)
11- Let's ( <u>studying)</u> for the test.	(Correct the verb)
11- My mom ( <u>call)</u> her friend yesterday.	(Correct the verb)

### **Reading Comprehension**

# **Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions.**

Sophie is eleven years old and she lives in Brighton, England.

She usually gets up at a quarter to eight, she has a shower and gets dressed. After that, she goes downstairs and has breakfast. For breakfast she usually has milk, toast and orange juice. Then she brushes her teeth because she likes them white and healthy!

Then she grabs her school bag and goes to the bus stop to catch the school bus. Classes start at half past eight and finish at half past four. She usually has lunch at the school canteen with her schoolmates at about 12 o'clock. Her best friend is Amy and Sophie always sits next to her at lunch. They usually eat rice, soup, salad and meat

After school she returns home and does her homework. She is a very hardworking pupil and she never misses a school task! After homework, she usually listens to music and watches television a bit.

At half past seven it is time for dinner. She eats a sandwich with strawberry juice. Then she usually reads a book or chats with her parents for a while. Finally, she goes to bed at about ten o'clock, but before that she brushes her teeth.

### 1. What is the text MAINLY about?

- A. Sophie's friend
- B. Sophie's school
- C. Sophie's hobbies
- D. Sophie's daily routine

### 2. In line (6), what does the underlined word (grabs) mean?

- A. takes
- B. leaves
- C. breaks
- D. forgets

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

3. What does Sophie do in the morning? (Mention 2)			
a)			
b)			
4. Who sits next to Sophie at lunch?			
5. What does Sophie do after school?			

### Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Dear Omar,

Thank you for your email! I'm happy to hear you're having a great holiday in Turkey with your sister, Sarah. It sounds like a lot of fun!

I spent my holiday at the Red Sea in Egypt with my family. The weather was sunny and warm every day. We did many fun activities. We went swimming and **snorkeling** in the clear blue water. I saw beautiful, colorful fish and coral under the sea. It was amazing! We also took a boat ride and enjoyed the view. In the evenings, we relaxed by the beach and ate delicious seafood.

It was one of the best holidays ever. I can't wait to hear more about your trip!

Take care,

Yousef

## 1- What's the text MAINLY about?

- A. a picnic
- **B.** a weekend
- C. a school trip
- D. a summer holiday

5- Where did they go in the evenings?

العام الأكاديمي 2025/2026

منتصف الفصل اللراسي الأول

2- What does the underlined word	(snorkeling) mean?
A. diving	
B. walking	
C. running	
<b>D.</b> skateboarding	
3- Who did Yousef go with to Egypt?	ahj.co.
1- How was the weather in Egypt?	2025

Writing

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

1) Write an email of six sentences about everyday routine.

### **Helping questions:**

- ➤ When do you get up?
- > What do you do in the morning?
- What do you do after school?
- > What do you do before bedtime?

nahj.con	
2026	
E La S	
العناهج /	

Content	Language Use	Writing conventions		Total
(Ideas, relevancy & organization)  2	(Grammar & Vocab)  2	(Spelling) <b>2</b>	(Punctuation) <b>2</b>	8

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

2) Write a diary of six sentences about Last Friday.

### **Helping questions:**

- > Where did you go? With who?
- ➤ What did you do?
- > Did you like it?

nahj.co.
2026 2025
e: M. j
''مناهج

Content	Content Language Use Writing conventions		Total	
(Ideas, relevancy & organization)  2	(Grammar & Vocab) 2	(Spelling) <b>2</b>	(Punctuation) <b>2</b>	8